
 
 
 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL, GUWAHATI  

 

 

NOTICE TO PARENTS/ GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS OF 

CLASSES MA TO 10 & 12 
 

 

There will be no regular classes on 4 May 2019, Saturday when the 

first Parents- Teachers meet for the new session will be held from 

9 am to 2 pm for classes 1 to 10 & 12 whereas for classes MA to 

Pre 1, from 9 am to 12pm. 

 

All Parents and Guardians are hereby requested to attend the 

same and interact with teachers to discuss their wards progress in 

school. 
 

 
Principal 
South Point School 
Guwahati 
 


